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Dear Chair Prozanski and Committee Members, 

 

Please do not continue with this divisive anti-firearm legislation that will only further 

divide the state. At a time when a significant number of voters want to split the state 

in two and are fleeing the state this legislation is a bad idea. Law-abiding firearm 

owners who are exercising a core Constitutional right are not the problem, and all of 

these bureaucratic obstacles will not help safety.  

 

Oregon's current gun laws are significant and the penalties for violating them are 

similarly significant. We have in place what is needed. This anti-firearm anti-Second 

Amendment legislation is not for Oregon.  

 

Thank you, 

Jesse Lohrke 


